
 

Maiden Erlegh Trust is a company limited by guarantee and an exempt charity registered in England and Wales under company number 07548754 with registered office 

at Silverdale Road, Earley, Reading, RG6 7HS. ‘Great Hollands Primary School’ is a business name of the company. 

GREAT HOLLANDS 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Richard Ferris 
BA(Ed) Hons, NPQH 

Wordsworth, Bracknell 
Berkshire, RG12 8YR 
01344 424 911 
ghpsoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 

www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk 

@MEGreatHollands 
 

 

 

April 23 

 

Year 6 SATs Parent Information Meeting 

Since September, the children in Year 6 have been working incredibly hard, showing great 
determination and resilience. They should be proud of their progress and all they have 
achieved this year.  

Although this is just one way in which the children’s learning will be assessed, the end of 
KS2 SATs assessments are approaching. With this in mind, we would like to invite you to an 
information meeting so that we can explain what to expect during the SATs week.  

The information meeting will be held on Tuesday 25th April 2023 at 5.00pm in Gold Hall.  
The meeting will last for no more than half an hour and entry will be via the Gold Hall doors. 

Please can you complete our quick online form by Monday 24th April to confirm whether you 
are able to attend so we are aware of who to expect on the day.  

The form can be found here: https://forms.office.com/e/k2FfbieTuc  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Pesani and Mr Lee  
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